ATC At Stoney Creek Inn Today.....So Is Energy Task Force Group
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Local ratepayers are being asked to call on Governor Walker today to stop the CapX2020 and
the Badger Coulee Power lines from happening. Irv Balto with the Citizens Energy Task Force
describes what will be seen outside the Stoney Creek Inn this afternoon.

The group will be there from 3:30 to 7 pm, while the American Transmission Company holds an
open house about the proposed high voltage power line.




